COVID-19 UPDATES and SCHOOL INFO As of April 2, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Por Vida Academy campus will be closed until May 4th until further notice.  All classwork and self-paced assignments have been uploaded to this website under the Class Assignments tab at the top right corner of the page. The teacher’s emails are included in that tab to further help your student. 

All assignments are accessible via cell phone but should your student need to borrow a laptop we can arrange that on a case by case need. Please contact lfranckowiak@por-vida.org 

We are getting guidance from the state on a week by week basis and we will update the website with new information when we get new information.

As of right now as long as students are logging in and working four hours daily on assignments they can be counted present. Your student will be assigned a mentor that will be responsible for contacting parents and students daily in order to collect attendance and mark your student present. 

As of right now it also appears that STAAR testing will not happen this year so students are only responsible for their class credits.

Thank you for being the best group of students and families that any school could ask for.



